

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

January 19, 2012

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy City Clerk

Kamaldeep Sharma 6001 W Bluemound Rd Milwaukee, WI 53213

Dear Kamaldeep Sharma:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 11, 2012, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, and City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF111006



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 19, 2012

David P. Keen, Agent Milwaukee Alarm Services, LLC 4210 N Lake Drive Shorewood, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Keen:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 11, 2012, the Public Safety Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Alarm Business and Alarm Sales Licenses for the premises at 10238 W National Ave ("Milwaukee Alarm Services") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon testimony and documentation on the file.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF111006